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The following recent planning appeal decisions are reported for the information of the 
Members:- 
 
AP/2006/0004 
 
The Appeal was made by Mr. Clive Crosby against the Refusal issued by Sedgefield 
Borough Council for a single storey extension to front of existing garage at 28 Spring 
Lane Sedgefield. 
 
In the Inspector’s decision letter dated 4th September 2006, attached to this report, the 
Appeal  was Upheld. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: That the information be received. 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT (ACCESS TO INFORMATION) ACT 1985 
LIST OF BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS USED IN THE PREPARATION OF REPORT  
All relevant Planning Files listed in report. 
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